
 

 

 
 
December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians,  
 
In preparation for secondary school and the forthcoming SATs next May, the school 
has purchased revision books in Math’s and English including SPaG and reading.  
 
These we hope will give you an insight into the expectations for Year 6 pupils. We will 
use them on a weekly basis and they will form part of regular homework. 
 
As this is an additional purchase, we would appreciate a voluntary contribution of 
£6.50. Any questions or concerns please come and see us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr N Moss 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Reply slip: 
 
Name:_________________________________ Class____________ 
 
I enclose £6.50 towards the cost of the additional SATs booklets. 
 
Signed:__________________________________ 
 
 
    


